From: ]

To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: September 11, 2017 3:12:30 PM

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 1:03 PM

To: registrar

subject: Letter of Comment - ||| GGG

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Colin Tanner

-- Phone --

-- Comﬁani --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

During any discussion regarding Hydro One rate changes | feel it should be mandatory that the overly
high remuneration for executives be reviewed from the top down and lowered to something appropriate
for senior executives of a semi-private company. There is no valid reason to pay more than $300,000 as
the top remuneration to anyone that isn't fully at arms length from the public coffers (i.e. someone not
self-employed).

-- Attachment --
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